


We should be commending the Secretary-General’s responsiveness to concerns raised in the past and
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the limited resources devoted to development assistance.

It is time to allow the OHCHR’s Technical Cooperation Division to move to where it is needed most. We
urge the Committee to approve the proposal by consensus, this Session.

Thank you, Mr. Chair.





